
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET AMIDST
ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND BEAUTIFUL
TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A
SPECIAL OCCASIONWITH FLOWERS, WINE OR
CAKES.

VILLAGE HALL EVENTS

If you would like more information, or to book the hall for an event, please

contact Tony Miller on 01751 476931 or 07944 351195

WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 223 May 2022

Tony Miller on 01751 476931
email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk

For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by 23rd of month (for publication following month)

DATE EVENT START END
01/05/2022 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
03/05/2022 Woodcarvers 09:00 15:00
04/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
05/05/2022 Local Elections RDC 06:30 22:30
08/05/2022 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
10/05/2022 Woodcarvers 09:00 15:00
11/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
12/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
12/05/2022 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
15/05/2022 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
17/05/2022 Woodcarvers 09:00 15:00
18/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
19/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
19/05/2022 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
20/05/2022 Private Booking 14:00 23:00
22/05/2022 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
22/05/2022 Stalls on the Green 10:00 12:00
24/05/2022 Woodcarvers 09:00 15:00
24/05/2022 Parish Council Meeting 19:30 21:00
25/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
26/05/2022 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
26/05/2022 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
29/05/2022 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
31/05/2022 Woodcarvers 09:00 15:00

Stalls On the Green

10am - 12noon

22ndMay 2022

All proceeds raising funds for Wrelton Village Hall

Cake and Home Produce Stall - Plant Stall - Raffle - Book Stall

Teas and Coffees at Belmont B&B

Donations of cakes and home produce, books, jigsaws, dvd’s and
tombola/raffle prizes welcome. We also need volunteers to serve teas
and coffees and help out on the stalls. Please contact Helen Young on
473841 or Tony Miller on 476931

There are now just over three months before the 2ndWrelton Show and
preparations are well underway. The sponsors and the judges are on board
so now it's down to you! If you haven't already started to make, grow,
photograph or paint then now is the time to get going. All the classes can be
found on the Wrelton Village Hall website along with the rules of entry.
Don't forget if you have grandchildren who don't live in the village they can
still take part in the children's classes. If anyone has any queries then please
get in touch with me on helenyoungy52@hotmail.com or by ringing me on
473841.

COUNTDOWN TO THE 2NDWRELTON SHOW!



Chris Halstead Oil, Heating & Plumbing Services
All general plumbing, bathrooms, tiling and kitchens fitted

Oftec Registered Oil Technician &
City Guilds qualified Plumbing engineer

Ivydene Cottage, Wrelton.
Home: 01751 477 918 or Mobile: 07974 813 085

Village Hall Play Area

Come and join in - bring yourself and your family along, together with a plate of
finger food , snacks, etc. and tipple of your choice - enough to feed yourselves and a
bit extra to share with friends and neighbours. Road Closure signs will be in place,
tables (and a few chairs) will have been set out along The Goshen and High Street,
and we will have decorated the street with bunting. We look forward to seeing you.

Don't forget that there will be no vehicular access along The Goshen/High Street
between 9.00 am and 6.00 pm

The Queen
and

Wrelton Platinum Jubilee Committee
Cordially Invite

Residents of Wrelton and their families
to our

Traditional Bring and Share Street
Party

on
Sunday 5th June 2022
from 12.30 pm onwards

I am particularly interested in any details regarding village buildings,
particularly dates, occupiers over the years and uses to which they may
have been put.
It would be useful if you have some evidence to back things up but stories
linked to buildings, people from the past etc would also be of interest.
Anything, however small, would add to the picture so please get in touch
by any of the following:-
On paper through the letterbox of 7 Wrelton Hall Gardens, by email to
helenyoungy52@hotmail.com or give me a ring on 473841.
Thank you. Richard Young.

I am trying to put together a History
of Wrelton and would welcome any
information you may have. I have
already contacted several people
directly and have received some
useful help.

History of Wrelton.

We have advance notice that work will
start on re-landscaping and fencing the
tunnel at the VH playground. This work is
scheduled to start on the 9thMay and will
take approximately 10 days. Due to the
nature of the work there will be heavy
machinery in the area so the park will be
closed for the duration of the works.
Apologies for the inconvenience.

Friends of the Village Hall
The VH committee has been very lucky over the years to have the support of
several Wrelton residents who form the Friends of the Village Hall. A group of
people who make themselves available to help at various events such as the
Harvest Supper; tidying up days in and around the village hall; small
maintenance jobs; cleaning the hall and of course fund-raising events. Without
this group of residents the committee could not continue to maintain and run
the village hall. Volunteering to be a "friend" of the village hall does not involve
any commitment to residing on the committee, the running of the hall, any
legal responsibility for the village hall or attending meetings. This is all covered
by the Village Hall committee. But it is a good way to meet and share the
company of other residents and most importantly it means the village hall can
continue to run a programme of enjoyable events throughout the year which is
open to all residents.
If you are interested in joining the friends of the village hall without any
commitment or have any questions, then please contact Sue on 01751 477 918
or email crofthead2005@yahoo.co.uk

Thank you for the donation of £15 that was received in April. This
will go towards the printing costs of the Wrambler newsletter.
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